EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA

ROKE -2011 -85

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea presents its compliments to the ASEAN
Secretariat, and has the honor to notify the latter that the Government of the Republic of
Korea has completed its internal procedures for the entry into force of the Protocol to
Amend the Agreement on Trade in Goods under the Framework Agreement on
‘Comprehensive Economic Cooperation Among the Governments of the Republic of Korea

and the Member Countries of the Association of the Southeast Asian Nations.

It is the intention of the Government of the Republic of Korea to have, with this
notification, the above-mentioned Protocol enter into force for the Republic of Korea on 1

March 2011 pursuant to Article 2 of the respective Protocol.

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest-consideration.

February 25, 2011
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